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26th April 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 

Year 6 School Journey – Moat Mount  
May 2022 

 
 
 
We will be holding a meeting at 3.00pm  on Wednesday 3rd 2022 for parents of Year 6 children going 
on this year’s school journey to Moat Mount.  
 
It is important that you attend this meeting.     
 
Final details of the trip are being sent home today.  This gives you details of drop off and pick up as 
well as what the children will need to bring on the trip. Please keep this safe as you will need this for 
information.   
 
We are also sending home today the consent form and medical questionnaire and photo consent 
form.  It is very important that thes are completed in full and signed where necessary.  These must be 
returned to us as soon as possible but no later that Friday 6th May 2022. 
 
Thank you.       
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Alexander Banks 
Headteacher 


